

The Engineers' Council

EngineersCouncil.org

Ladies and Gentlemen,

The submission deadline for all nominations is Friday, 15 December 2017.

Nominations for The Engineers' Council 2018 National Engineers Week Awards are now open. We are very pleased to announce that the upcoming event will be the 63rd Annual National Engineers Week Celebration for our council, and will again be presented at two locations across the nation in conjunction with National Engineers Week.

2018 National Engineers Week Honors & Awards Banquets

Thursday, February 22, 2018

Palm Beach Convention Center West Palm Beach, Florida

Reception: 6 - 7 PM
Dinner & Program: 7 - 9 PM

Saturday, February 24, 2018

Sheraton Universal Hotel Universal City, California

Reception: 5 - 6 PM
Dinner & Program: 6 - 10 PM

Nominations can be completed and submitted on our website at http://engineerscouncil.org/call-for-nominations.

Award Categories:

- Future Technology Leader Award
- · Outstanding Engineering Achievement Merit Award
- · Distinguished Engineering Achievement Award
- Distinguished Engineering Educator Award
- · Distinguished Engineering Project Achievement Award
- · The John J. Guarrera Engineering Educator of the Year Award
- · The William B. Johnson International, Interprofessional Founders Award

The submission deadline for all nominations is Friday, 15 December 2017.

Please join us when we present these awards at the Engineers' Council's 63rd annual Honors and Awards Banquets. Banquet reservations may be made directly on the council website http://engineerscouncil.org/. Proceeds from the California Honors & Awards Banquet fund the council's STEM scholarships, educational outreach, and mentoring programs that foster future generations of engineers.

Thank you for your dedicated, continuous, and enduring support of The Engineers' Council as we recognize the commitment and hard work performed by so many individuals, companies, societies and universities in the engineering profession. We are a 501 (c)(3) organization, therefore your generous contributions are tax deductible. You may mail in your donation in form of a check directly to the address shown below or donate using our PayPal account (payment@engineerscouncil.org).

Sincerely yours,

Sonja Domazet President, The Engineers' Council (2012-2018)